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Reflection on My Letter to the Editor  

For my letter to the editor, I chose a topic that was being debated at my local museum. 

My younger sister and I have been volunteering there for several years (admittedly, my sister 

more than I) and it was she who brought the issue to my attention. Due to the rough economic 

status of Monroe County, there are not enough funds to keep the Historical Museum running. 

According to Bonnie Finzel-Doster, a volunteer there, the museum is trying to run on thirty 

thousand dollars a year. Last year the director had to be laid off because there was no longer any 

money to pay for his position, and now there are only two full-time employees working there: 

An archivist and an educational promoter. Because of this, the museum proposed a millage for 

all house-owners in Monroe County that will be voted on August 7, 2012. 

The millage, if passed, would last for ten years. House-owners in Monroe would pay 

between five and seven dollars per year to reach the total sum of five hundred and sixty-nine 

thousand dollars (Cousino, D., 2012). With this money, Finzel-Doster said, the museum hopes to 

hire at least four more full-time employees and keep the museum open all week. Currently it is 

only open Wednesday to Saturday from 10 a.m. to 5 p.m. (“Monroe County Historical 

Museums”).  

Most of my information came from interviews with Bonnie and Chris Kull. Bonnie 

Finzel-Doster is the recorder for the S.O.S. group, which stands for Save Our Stories. This group  
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